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COVID-19 Update – Dec. 21, 2021

At Chromatographic Specialties, we consider the safety and well being of our employees and customers 
to be paramount. Our leadership team has been closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation and have been 
making proactive adjustments to our operations to ensure the continued service and expertise you count 
on.

We have been identifi ed as an essential service provider and will remain open for business.

We are maintaining close contact with our supply base – the manufacturers of the laboratory equipment 
and products that allow your laboratory to continue to function in these diffi cult times.  Most products con-
tinue to be readily available, and we have either increased inventory levels or found alternatives for many 
of those items where shortages or delays are expected.  If you are experiencing critical delays for any 
laboratory product, we suggest you contact us to see if we can help with an alternative product. 

Updates to this will be posted to the home page of our website, visit www.chromspec.com.
If you have any questions, please contact our customer service team.

Please be safe, and we wish you and your families good health now, and always. 

Sincerely,

The Chromatographic Specialties Team
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